
 

F A C I L I T I E S  M A N A G E M E N T  

Variation to Shuttle Bus Service 

Christmas / New Year 

Colleagues 

Please note the inter-campus shuttle bus service will pause from close of business 

on Friday, 20 December 2024 and resume on Monday, 06 January 2025. 

Staff wishing to travel between campuses during this period should use the UniSQ 

pool vehicle system, which will continue to operate as normal. 

Shuttle Bus operations queries can be directed to Manager (Client Support) on 4631 

2013. 

We invite you to stay up-to-date with service interruptions via our Facilities 

Management Notices information page. 
 

The University of Southern Queensland acknowledges the traditional custodians of the lands and waterways where the University is located. 

Further, we acknowledge the cultural diversity of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples and pay respect to Elders past, present and future. 
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https://usq.poolcar.com/
https://staffprofile.usq.edu.au/Profile/Theresa-Alderman
https://www.usq.edu.au/facilities-management/facilities-management-notices
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